
 

Cinderella 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Istanbul Christmas Pantomime will be taking place this weekend! 
 
Last chance to buy tickets at BISI today and tomorrow. You can also buy tickets at the door.  
 
It will be showing at Sisli Terakki's theatre in Etiler on December 12 & 13.  
 
A Pantomime is a traditional English Christmas entertainment. It's a fairy tale with jokes and comedy, 
songs and dance, and the audience is encouraged to join in, cheering the hero and boo-ing the villain 
and even shouting out advice to characters at times! Children love it, and it is a wonderful 
introduction to theatre. 
 
The money raised from tickets will all go to charity: the show is 100% volunteer.  
 
Performances are at the following times: 
 
Saturday December 12th at    19.00   

Sunday December 13th at   11.00 and 14.30  

 

 If you and your family are interested in attending, please fill in the form below and send it with the 
correct money to Ms Rumeysa, if your child is at the Etiler Campus, or Ms Leda if your child is at 
Alkent Campus. The tickets will be given to your child/ren at school. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Name of child ………………………………….     Class……………… 
 

I would like ……………… children’s tickets at 20TL each for performance………………………….   

I would like ………………. adult tickets at 40TL each for performance ……………………………… 

Total money enclosed ………………………………… 

Name of parent ………………………………………….. 


